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Hospital Quarterly 

October to December 2016 

 

Presenter: Dr Jean-Frederic Levesque, Chief Executive, BHI 

The report we’re releasing today shows that the performance in emergency departments in NSW has 

maintained, despite more people more people going to the emergency department in comparison with 

previous years. 

The report also shows that the performance with regards to the timeliness of elective surgery has improved. 

But mostly, the report shows that when we look at people that came by ambulance to an emergency 

department, a higher proportion could be transferred from the ambulance crew to the emergency department 

staff within 30 minutes, and it’s the highest ever reported with 92 percent of patients for whom the target 

was met. 
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